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During the last month I have visited both sets of allotments and can report that 

the general condition is good on both sites with no maintenance required. A 

working party was mustered 23rd April to help the new residents of The Old 

Chapel clear their plot of old brambles, shrubs and fruit trees so that they can 

re instate it as a workable allotment. 

There is currently one person on the waiting list for a plot on the Gedding Road 

site. It is also pleasing to see that the compost bins on Rattlesden Road are 

filling up. 

I haven’t spoken to the tenant of the land on Rattlesden Road about the hedge 

being cut back but this will have to wait until September now until the birds 

have finished nesting. 

Most of the rents have been paid, just a couple of overdue who I will chase up. 

Prepared by Cllr Edmondson     

23rd April 2021 


